
    

   FIRCREST YACHT CLUB – OCTOBER BOARD REPORT  

 

FROM THE COMMODORE  

Thank you all that attended the October meeting.  Kerri Swift has accepted 

nomination for 2024 Vice Commodore.  Thank you Kerri! To ensure the success of 

the club, we need members to step forward and make the commitment to serve 

on the Board.  To continue the pursuit of our shared love for boating, it requires 

members to share in the service of the club.  This includes committees, hosting 

cruises, and events like the Daffodil weekend.  If you are at all tempted, please 

reach out to one of the Board members. Be the Hero we need. 

Christmas Dinner Auction Fundraiser Tickets, December 3, 2023, at Tacoma Yacht 

Club now on sale $65 each.  In order to get to our minimum of 45 paid RSVPS, we 

are encouraging inviting friends and family to enjoy a fun event and to boost our 

fundraising efforts. RSVP to Shannon Olsen 360.761.8454 or Lori Fleek 

253.691.5558. Send checks to POB 1972 Tacoma Wa 98401 

The Board is working hard to plan a successful auction with some added features. 

Details to come. Plenty of time to plan your auction items.  We will be splitting 

tables by value of auction items with the higher value items table being the grand 

finale auction. 

October 27-29 Halloween cruise @ Dock Street contact Paige Shortt 

November 24-26 Leftovers cruise @ Arabella’s contact Toni Fairbanks 

Please send your 2023 photos to lorifleek@gmail.com to be included on the 

Christmas Dinner auction slideshow. 

Hope to see everyone out on the water. 

Lori Fleek, FYC 2023 Commodore 

  

FROM THE VICE-COMMODORE   

We have covered all the cruises with hosts for 2024, with the exception of 

Swantown. Great job everyone, thank you for hosting! 

mailto:lorifleek@gmail.com


Thank you so much to the Amazing Kerri Swift who has accepted her nomination 

for Vice Commodore of Fircrest Yacht club for 2024.  

We are still looking for Commodore, Secretary, and Treasurer. If you are 

interested in any of these positions,  please let us know before the November 

meeting, so we can vote! 

Leanne and Marty have agreed to co-host the Halloween cruise with us, Yay! We 

are no longer having a pumpkin carving contest, and will be replacing it with a 

poker run. More on that as we get closer to the cruise(waiting on the weather 

check). 

Harry and Toni will be hosting the leftovers cruise at Arabella’s. Thanks to you! 

Paige Shortt 

Vice Commodore FYC 2023 

 

 

             

    


